
                                   
 
 
 
 

Children’s Offertory Envelopes 

 

All students will be bringing home their box of offertory 

envelopes today.    The envelopes are labeled with each child’s 

name.  Please ask your child if you do not see them.  Our teachers 

will be discussing the envelopes with our students before they are 

sent home  

  We know that you are teaching and modeling your children 

to be good stewards of Christ, by giving of their time, talent and 

treasure.  We are encouraging students to use their time and talent 

for others and make time for God and prayer as we continue to 

grow closer to God and our faith.  You may use the space on the 

back of the envelope for special prayer intentions and how their 

time and talents were used during the week to help others.  The 

envelopes can be used at St. Christopher Parish or any other parish 

as well – the envelopes received at other parishes will then be 

returned to St. Christopher Parish.       

Thank you for your support as we all continue to live as Jesus 

did and grow in our Catholic faith. 
 

 


